
 
 
My name is Kourtney Cameron, I am currently a third year Business student at TRU. During 
those three years I have been actively involved, attending and participating in university 
events. Since moving to Kamloops, TRU has become the place where I spend my time a 
part of a true community. As our school population grows, I feel it’s important for new and 
returning domestic and international students to have all necessary channels of supports 
and aim to improve TRU’s reach. Having been an on-campus and an online student full-time 
for the last 3 years I feel equipped to represent my fellow students with both on-campus and 
open learning affairs.  
 
 
 


